
Personal Travel Policy Addendum-Pennsylvania 

 

Effective October 28, 2020, nonessential travel from Connecticut, 

Pennsylvania and Delaware also is highly discouraged. Unlike the other states 

on the travel advisory, quarantine is not required. Governor Murphy has 

indicated that “due to the interconnected nature of this region”, a 14-day 

quarantine for travel from these states in not reasonable.  

 

Therefore, employees and patients residing in Pennsylvania may continue to 

work or come for treatment as usual. NJ residents traveling to Pennsylvania 

are encouraged to be diligent in the use of masks, distancing and hygiene. PA 

was added to the list due to the increase in documented COVID cases. Please 

exercise caution for your safety and the safety of others. Remain careful even 

when in the company of family and friends. 

 

We will continue to monitor this issue and keep you up to date. 

 

 

 


